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Welcome to a new School year! I would like to welcome you and your family to the 2021-2022 Pre-Kindergarten school year here at Richmond Hill K-8, home of the Bulldogs! My name is Mrs. Rice and I have been teaching Pre-K for 7 years now. I am married and have three children and two beautiful Grandbabies who have truly stolen my heart. I really enjoy teaching Pre-K and I feel good in knowing that I am setting the foundation for greatness! In Pre-K, we will learn many things together such as; social interactions, numbers, colors, sounds, shapes, math, science, literacy and writing are just a few. Bright From the Start requires two parent conferences – one in December and the other in May. At these conferences we will discuss where your child is on the proficiency scale. I am asking that each child sends a photo copy of their immediate family to display on our family wall. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask throughout the school year. In addition, I will send home a copy of the RCBOE Parent Policy, which will address all your questions and concerns regarding Pre- K. The Pre-K supply list is on the Richmond Hill K-8 School website. I am asking for one composition notebook, a change of clothes (appropriate for the season), full-sized backpack and a blanket/mat for nap time. Thank you for taking the time to register your child into the Georgia Pre- K program with the Richmond County School Board of Education. I look forward to speaking and interacting with you and your family this School year! 

Ms. Rice
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